
  
 
Ronnie B. Roberts, President 
 
 

 
July 26, 2018 
 
 
SELA straw customers 

  
 

Re: Natural Rubber Latex (NRL) 
   
   

Please be advised that SELA does not use any material(s) which contain NRL in the 
production of your drinking straws. Please further know that SELA does not add any 
NRL, package in any containers (plastic bags) which contain NRL nor use latex gloves or 
apparel during processing or handling of your straws. 
Please contact SELA if further information is needed. 
 
 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ronnie Roberts 
 
 
 
  
 
      

SELA, INC.  
SOUTHEASTERN LIQUID ANALYZERS, INC.  

308 WEST LIBERTY STREET 
YORK, SC 29745  

803-684-4515 
FAX: 803-684-1180 

 
 


